
 

 

Sunday 8th October 2023 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

We have now sent entries in for the February Dance Festival. Again, all entries have been 

limited so we have been unable to enter all new requests. This is out of our control due to a 

much more restricted entry allowance. 

 

This is your entries for your reference, and these are unable to be changed. If there are any 

problems, please email me by Tuesday 10th October 2023. I will reply to all emails after 

then. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Julie Lovewell  

 

Head of Dance 

Northern Academy of Performing Arts  

Tel: 01482 310690 

Email: julie.lovewell@northernacademy.org.uk 

 

Name: ___________________________________________ 

Solos: ___________________________________________ 

_________________________________________________ 

_________________________________________________ 

Duets: ___________________________________________ 

_________________________________________________ 

_________________________________________________ 

Trios: ____________________________________________ 

_________________________________________________ 

_________________________________________________ 
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